George S. Thomas

Vice Pres dent-Nuciear Production

Public Service of New Hampshire

New Hampshire Yankee Division
SBEN-884
TePe B241el, 2:1.9

October 24, 1985

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: John G. Davis, Director
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

Reference: (a) Construction Permit CPPR=135, Docket No. 50-44)

(b) PSNH letter (SBN-854) dated August 1, 1985,
"Application for Special Nuclear Material License for
Seabrook Station = Unit 1," G. S Thomas to J. G. Davis

(e) NRC letter dated September 30, 1985, "Request for
Additional Information Regarding Seabrook Station Unit 1
Application for Special Nuclear Material License,”

K. Ks Kodali to G. S. Thomas

Subject: Amendment to Application for Special Nuclear Material License

for Seabrouk Station = Unit 1

Dear Sir:

Pursuant to your request for additional information (Reference ¢) below
please find our response to each of your concerns. Attached are the amended

pages to our application (Reference b) which incorporate these responses.
ls See amended Table 1.1.4=]1 (attached).
2a, b. See amended page 10 (attached), first paragraph.
r L See amended page L0 (attached), second paragraph.

2d. See added page l0a (attached), first paragraph.
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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission October 24, 1985
Attention: Director of Nuclear Material Safetv Page 2
and Sateguards

added page 10a (attached), second paragraph.
amended page 25 (attached), first paragraph.
amended page 2¢ (attached), first paragraph.
amended page 26 (attached), second paragraph.

See added page 2la (attached). See amended page 12
(attached), first paragraph.

See amended page 22 (attached), third paragraph.
See added page 19a (attached).

No application amendment necessary. See subsection
2.2.7, page 29, second paragraph.

See added page 28a (attached).
See amended page 16 (attached), first paragraph.

See added page Jla (attached).

See amended page 32 (attached), first paragraph.

See amended page 34 (attached), first paragraph.

No application amendment necessary. This information is
contained in Reference 5 of our original application
submittal,

See subsection 3.5 of our original application submittal.
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We trust that {s information will satisfactorily resolve your concerns;
however, should you require any additlonal information, please contact us.

Very truly yours,
" a;orgé S. Thomas
GST/cjb
Attachments
cc: Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Service List

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Mr. George W. Knighton, Chief .
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region 1
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attentlon: Mr. Richard W. Starostecki, Director



